COE COLLEGE Cedar Rapids, Iowa 52402

December 12, 1967

Professor B.E. Gillam Department of Mathematics Drake University Des Moines, Iowa 50311

Dear Professor Gillam:

Today in the mail I received word from the Committee on the Undergraduate Program in Mathematics concerning their latest report, "Qualifications for a College Faculty in Mathematics". their program in publifizing the report, they are prepared to send speakers to section meetings of the MAA to discuss it, with expenses of the speakers to be paid by CUPM.

This is of some concern to me at Coe and ,I believe ,to several other faculty members of the smaller colleges in Iowa. I would appreciate your opinion as to whether this topic is of sufficient interest to warrant inviting CUPM to send a representative to our meeting. we should invite them to send a representative at the earliest possible moment.

All best wishes for a happy holiday season,

Charles Charles M. Lindsay

Chairman Department of Mathematics

CML/gls

8.5. I'll be glad to extend the invitation, should we

desire to do so.